From: Robert B. Hemley [mailto:rhemley@gravelshea.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 8:29 AM

To: Cornell-Brown, Rowan <rowan.cornell-brown@vermont.gov>

Cc: Daniel J. Martin <dmartin@gravelshea.com>; Matthew D. Preedom <mpreedom@gravelshea.com>; Linda Bradford
Barron <Ibarron@gravelshea.com>

Subject: RE: Public Records Request

Confirmed. Thank you.

Robert B. Hemley | Shareholder

Gravel & Shea PC

76 St. Paul Street, 7th Floor | P. O. Box 369 | Burlington, VT 05402-0369
802-658-0220 (phone) | 802-658-1456 (fax) | 802-233-1437 (cell)
rhemley@gravelshea.com | www.gravelshea.com

Biography | Download vCard

From: Cornell-Brown, Rowan [mailto:rowan.cornell-brown@vermont.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 8:24 AM

To: Robert B. Hemley <rhemley@gravelshea.com>

Cc: Curtis, Christopher <Christopher.Curtis@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Records Request

Good morning Attorney Hemley:

This email is to confirm that | received the voicemail you left me yesterday, July 17, in which you stated your willingness
to pay an amount of $300-$400 to cover our office’s costs in responding to your June 19, 2017, public records request.

Best regards,

Rowan Cornell-Brown

Program Technician

Consumer Protection & Antitrust Units
Office of the Vermont Attorney General
109 State Street

Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-5507



